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November 24, 2014 

 

Blackhawk Announces Revocation of Cease Trade Orders 

 

Blackhawk Resource Corp. ("Blackhawk" or the "Corporation") (BLR: TSX-V) is pleased to report that 

the Alberta Securities Commission has revoked its cease trade order dated October 31, 2014 and the British 

Columbia Securities Commission has revoked its cease trade order dated November 5, 2014. 

  

The cease trade orders were issued by the Alberta Securities Commission and the British Columbia 

Securities Commission against the Corporation for failure to file the audited annual financial statements, 

annual MD&A and certification of annual filings ("Annual Reporting Documents").  As previously 

announced, on November 14, 2014, Blackhawk filed its Annual Reporting Documents on SEDAR.  

Accordingly, the Corporation is no longer in default under the securities laws of Alberta or British 

Columbia. 

  

The Corporation has been advised by the TSX Venture Exchange that the common shares of the 

Corporation will resume trading on the TSX Venture Exchange at market open on Wednesday, November 

26, 2014. 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

Dave Antony, CEO  

(403) 531-1710 

dantony@blackhawkcorp.ca 

 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 

policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 

release. 

 


